
TAKE THEM OUT
TO THE BALLGAME

YMCA Family Night with the Cardinals 2024
GATEWAY REGION YMCA

Give your little fan the opportunity to see our Cardinals take on the Washington 
Nationals on July 26! Your child will participate in a pregame parade at Busch 
Stadium! Adults can receive a promotional mystery 2004 bobblehead (first 25,000 
fans). Tickets available through the Y will cost only $19 each; they would normally 
be $40 or more!

FRIDAY, JULY 26, 2024
CARDINALS VS NATIONALS
Meet your YMCA branch team at the
gate to prepare for the parade
before heading to your seats.

SCHEDULE
5:30 pm: Enter Gate 1 at southeast
side of Stadium
5:50 pm: Parade participants line
up on East Ramp
6:00 pm: Pregame Parade
7:15 pm: Cards vs Nationals Game

REGISTER for tickets by July 7! Tickets will be available after July 15.

SCAN TO REGISTER



YMCA FAMILY NIGHT WITH THE CARDINALS 2024
Gateway Region YMCA
Friday, July 26, 2024: St. Louis Cardinals vs Washington Nationals

Tickets: Tickets that normally cost $40 or more each will be available to pre-order at a reduced rate of 
$19 to anyone until July 7 from your local branch of the Gateway Region YMCA. Tickets will be available 
for pick up after July 15. If ordering online, please choose the YMCA branch where you want to pick up 
your tickets.

Parade: Registered YMCA program participants will be able to participate in a pre-game parade 
around the Cardinals playing field. Only coaches, camp counselors, or other pre-selected volunteer 
group leaders will walk in the pre-game parade around the Cardinals playing field.

Game Day: All parade participants are asked wear their YMCA shirts. Parents will meet the group 
leader from their YMCA branch inside Gate 1 at the southeast corner of Busch Stadium near Broadway 
and Poplar (I-64.) Gate 1 will open at 5:15 pm (earlier than other gates.) Tickets will be scanned as you 
enter.

Parade participants should be lined up at or before 5:50 pm on the East Ramp, just to your right as you 
enter Gate 1. Look for your YMCA branch sign to gather with your designated volunteers. The parade 
will start shortly after 6 pm.

Photos are allowed, however, the parade has to be kept moving. Please do not stop and take and/or 
pose for pictures.

Parents: All parents and family members will be asked to leave the parade area once their child has 
been dropped off to their group. Families can enjoy the parade from inside the stadium. Families may 
go to their seats or enjoy the parade from section 128-130. Each volunteer group leader will take the 
kids to their seats once the parade is over.

Questions?
Contact your local YMCA branch or Dan Schulze at 314.421.8860

or dan.schulze@gwrymca.org


